
 News Update 
TERM 1, Week 3 

New staff 

We have welcomed the following new staff to our team for this academic year: 

 

Mrs Marsh– Reception Teacher  Miss Charman—Teacher 

Mr Farrugia—Graduate Teacher Miss Standen-Davis—Graduate Teacher 

Mrs Coe—Inclusion Lead  Mrs Gascoigne—Business Manager 

Mr Ormondroyd—Teaching Assistant Miss Jones—Teaching Assistant  

Mrs Marley—Teaching Assistant   

Miss Goncalves—Extended Schools Assistant 

Mrs Ferguson—Extended Schools Assistant  

Dates for the Diary 

 

Van Cols individual 

and sibling photos 

Wed 14th 

Oct 

Last day of Term 1 Thurs 22nd 

Oct 

INSET DAY Fri 23rd  

Oct 

HALF TERM w/c 26th 

Oct 

INSET DAY Mon 2nd 

Nov 

First day of Term 2 Tues 3rd 

Nov 

Flu Vaccinations 

Years 1-6 

Thurs 10th 

Dec 

Last  day  of Term 

2 for academy 

Fri 18th Dec 

Last  day for 

Nursery children 

Mon 21st 

Dec 

CHRISTMAS  

BREAK 

w/c 21st Dec 

INSET DAY Mon 4th Jan 

Admission to Secondary school 

September 2021 

Parents of all Year 6 pupils 

should have received a leaflet 

explaining the  online admissions 

process for admissions to sec-

ondary school for September 

2021.  Applications must be re-

ceived by the 31st October 

2020.  It is parents responsi-

bility to ensure that they ap-

ply by the deadline. 

 

Covid-19 compared to other common conditions 

 

*Sometimes for children 

SYMPTOM COVID-19 COMMON COLD FLU ALLERGIES

Fever 
  

Common Rare Common Sometimes

Dry cough 
  

Common Mild Common Sometimes

Loss of smell and 
taste 

Sometimes Common Common Common

Shortness of breath Sometimes X X Common

Headaches 
  

Sometimes Rare Common Sometimes

Aches, muscle pains Sometimes Mild Common X

Sore throat 
  

Sometimes Common Sometimes X

Fatigue 
  

Sometimes Sometimes Common Sometimes

Chills, repeated 
shaking 

Sometimes Rare Common X

Diarrhoea, vomiting Rare X Sometimes* X

Swollen toes 
  

Rare X X X

Runny nose 
  

Rare Common Sometimes Common

Sneezing 
  

x Common Sometimes Common

Outdoor equipment 

Our pupils have been exploring and making good use of our new outdoor equipment. 


